October 1, 1940 Mr. L.E. Means Athletic Director "Safe-Play" Goggles Company Beloit College Beloit, Wisconsin Dear Mr. Means: Paclosed please find requisition for one pair of Safe-Play goggles for Charles Walker, one of our basketball men. We have asked Dr. J.H. Schrant, Wolcott Building, Hutchinson, Mansas to send you Charles Walker's prescription for correction and the pupillary distance. We would appreciate it if you could forward the goggles to us as soon as possible, and address them directly to the Department of Physical Education, University of Lansas, Laurence, Kansas, Thanking you, I am, Sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education and Recreation Varsity Basketball Coach PCA:1g